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Sebastian Alvarez Aguilera
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We will be holding a Viewing, Seonghwa and Wonjeon Ceremonies in honor of Mr.
Sebastian Alvarez Aguilera. Please check on the information below regarding the
programs. The dress code for all ceremonies will be as followed:

e Men: Suit with White Tie

e Women: White/Beige Dress/Suit

e Or Sunday Best

Viewing

Viewing hours will be held at the McCrery & Harra Funeral Home (3710 Kirkwood
Hwy, Wilmington, DE 19808) on Saturday, November 4th, from 9:00AM-10:00AM.

Seonghwa Ceremony

The Seonghwa Ceremony will start right after the Viewing on Saturday, November
4th, at 10:00AM. The ceremony will be held in the same location as the Viewing on
McCrery & Harra Funeral Home (3710 Kirkwood Hwy, Wilmington, DE 19808)

Wonjeon Ceremony

The Wonjeon Ceremony will start soon after the Seonghwa Ceremony on
Saturday, November 4th, from 11:45AM at 3300 Lancaster Ave, Wilmington, DE
19805.

Support to the Family

Offer a Donation
If you would like to offer a donation to support the Aguilera family in covering the
costs for various expenses, please click on this gofundme page.

Offer a Prayer

Any prayers for the family is welcome. However, if you wish to join a 40 Hour Chain
Prayer leading up to Mr. Aguilera's Viewing Ceremony, please click on this link
and schedule some time of your day to pray for him.

Flowers or Condolences may be sent to the Aguilera family:
Mrs. Maria Santos De Lima
11 Stanton Ave., New Castle, DE 19720













